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WOW Ticket Winners

Spring Break:

Congratulations to our March Star Students of
the Month, Adalyn Quattrocchi & Juliet

Maina. We are very proud of your hard work in
your Into To Dance and Jazz/Hip Hop

Classes. Keep it up!

 Our WOW ticket winners from the Month of
February are Emily Seaton & Madison

Caddick. Congratulations! Your instructors will
present you with your gifts in class. 

 Roseville Academy of Dance will be closed   
April 5th - April 11th for spring break.

Regular class times will resume on Monday,
April 13th.

This year's annual recital will be held on
Saturday, June 20th at Del Oro High School. 

Star Students of the Month Recital 2020
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If your dancer is interested, please see
the front desk. For more information and

the latest in recital news, be sure to
check out our studio website

rosevilleacademyofdance.com



Gift Certificates

Give the gift of dance with a studio gift
certificate or private lesson voucher. To pick up
a gift certificate, or purchase a private lesson
with your favorite instructor, please see the

front desk.

COMP CORNER
RAD

For members of our RAD Dance Team

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is: Sail
Away. Dancers will begin receiving their

coloring pages on Monday, March 1st and
performance/certificate week will take place
Wednesday, March 25th through Tuesday,

March 31st. As a friendly reminder,
friends/family are invited to join us inside the

classroom during the last week of classes
each month. Don't forget your cameras.

 

Join us on March 21st from 1:30pm - 2:45pm
for our 3rd dance camp of the season! Saturday
dance camps take place every other month, for
dancers ages 3-8 years old, and costs $12.00
to participate. The theme for our March Dance
Camp will be Hippity Hop, a jazz/hip-hop camp.
Dancers will make a spring inspired craft and
learn a routine to perform at the end of class.
Sign up today at the front desk, or by visiting

the register section of our website! 

 
Auditions for our 2020/2021 Competition Teams
will take place in May, exact date still TBD. If your
dancer loves to perform, or is ready to take their

training to the next level, joining one of our
award-winning competition teams is the perfect
option for you. Dancers wishing to join must be
3.5 on the day of auditions. Information packets
will be released in all eligible classes when ready.

For questions about competition teams, or to
book a meting with our competition director,

please email cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com
or stop by the front desk.

Tots & Tutu's

Hippity Hop Dance Camp

 A big congratulations to our RAD
Dance Team for doing a great job
at Spotlight Dance Competition!

Competition Team Auditions

5 spots left!


